Dear Ms. Sapp:

Thank you for your comments regarding the rate increase proposed by Louisville Gas & Electric Co. Your comments will be placed into the case file for the Commission's review as it considers this matter. As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2009-00549. Please cite it in any future correspondence regarding this case so that your comments may be readily directed to the case file.

Thank you again for your interest.

Andrew Melnykovych Director of Communications Kentucky Public Service Commission 502-564-3940 x208

----Original Message----

From: PSC - Public Information Officer Sent: Tuesday, March 02, 2010 9:55 PM

To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)

Subject: FW: Case Number 2009-00549

From: Judy C Sapp[SMTP: REDACTED]

Sent: Tuesday, March 02, 2010 9:51:13 PM

To: PSC - Public Information Officer

Subject: Case Number 2009-00549

Auto forwarded by a Rule

I am filing a complaint against LGE's proposed rate increase. I am a single working female and my utility bill for a one person home, was \$254.00 last month. Every since they came and put some apparatus on ou meters my bill has been outragous. I work, and am not home during the day so there are no utilities utilized during those hours. An increase at this time is nothing but a slap in the face to the people. Have them cut their upper management, we are living in a depression era as it is.

Judy C. Sapp 13102 Meadowlawn Drive Louisville, KY 40272 REDACTED

